
ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION 

 

ZBA 20-00022 

HAMILTON STREET DEVELOPMENT 

This development will occupy site of building which will be demolished. 

Only environmental concern is stormwater runoff and impervious coverage. 

 

Commission will suggest use of pervious pavement for the residential parking 

area. 

 

Paul Walitsky 


